
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 3/16/2010 3:33:19 PM 
To: 'kkm@cpuc.ca.gov' (kkm@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting Next week 

Karl 
My name is John Hughes. I had a meeting with Carol Brown on Rate Design issues this morning 

and stopped by to introduce myself to you afterwards. However you were not in. 

I am in the Regulatory Relations group at PG+E and work primarily on General Rate Case related 
cases including the Cornerstone reliability improvement program. Over the last several months I have 
briefed the Commissioner advisors, including Matt Deal, on these issues. Since you are new to 
President Peevey's office I would appreciate the pleasure of meeting and briefing you on Cornerstone 
hopefully early next week. I will be out of the office until next Monday. 

I plan on bringing Kevin Dasso, a Senior Director at PG+E. with me when we meet. Kevin was the 
policy witness on Cornerstone and accordingly is very knowledgeable on the subject. 

You can contact me via this email or call me at 415-973-3652 (office) or 415-828-0903 (cell) at you 
convenience. I look forward to meeting you. Thank you. 
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